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Over the last month, a lot of construction activity has been taking place on the interior 
and exterior of the building. 
 
The masonry and glass exterior façade is almost complete. The installation of the painted 
cement board and windows, in the interior courtyard, was completed in early September. 
In addition, the reflective roof and the green roof systems will be completed this month. 
 

September 10, 2015 – Exterior stairwell at rear of school.
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